
From  dsaitta@du.edu  
Sent  Monday, September 10, 2007 1:01 pm 
To   du-facultylist@du.edu  
Subject  [Du-facultylist] New Portfolio Community Site 
 
Dear All: 
  
I’d like to call your attention to a new DU Portfolio Community site called 
“AAUP at DU”.  It is currently featured on the Portfolio Community 
homepage and is also accessible at  http://portfolio.du.edu/aaup. 
  
 The site has been established in the interest of supporting shared 
governance and institutional standards.  The site contains the following 
pages: 
  
AAUP Resources: policy and “best practices” documents and reports from 
the national AAUP covering tenure, collegiality, diversity, electronic 
communication, teaching evaluation, and much more. 
  
News, Views, and Links: articles, reports, manifestos, and commentaries 
on academic freedom and governance from across the spectrum, plus links 
to relevant websites.  This page is updated frequently. 
  
Cases and Issues: background documents on current high-profile 
academic freedom cases and issues pertaining to intellectual diversity on 
campus, adjunct faculty, gender equity, tenure, etc.  Also updated 
frequently. 
  
DU Chapter Activity: chapter rationale, bylaws, activities, and policy 
proposals.  
  
DU Policies: university-wide and unit-level documents covering tenure and 
promotion and employment policies. 
  
Members Only: meeting minutes, policy drafts, and other news for AAUP 
members.  If you’re interested in joining the campus AAUP chapter, please 
let me know. 
  
That’s it.  All best, 
Dean 
Dean J. Saitta  
Professor, Department of Anthropology  
President, Faculty Senate  
President, DU Chapter AAUP  
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